
Texas A&M University High 
Performance Research Computing 

Summer Computing Academy  

RELLIS Campus and autonomous vehicle consent form  

During the Summer Computer Academy Smart Camp, participants will have the opportunity 
to ride in an autonomous car at Texas A&M University’s RELLIS campus on Friday, July 12. 
Participants will be transported to RELLIS campus via Aggie Spirit buses from the camp’s 
location at 10:30 AM. They will return to the campsite at 2:30 PM.  For the autonomous 
vehicle testing, we will accommodate two students on each test run, with each run lasting a 
few minutes. There will be two safety personnel who will be present in the vehicle at all 
times. The test runs will take place on an open road with no obstructions. The safety drivers 
can take control of the vehicle at any point if needed. The vehicle will not exceed a speed of 
10 mph. Weather permitting, this will be followed by a live crash-test performed by the Texas 
Transportation Institute. 

Please select from the following:  

[ ] YES, my child has my permission to visit RELLIS campus and ride in the autonomous 
vehicle.  

[ ] I prefer that my child visits RELLIS campus but does NOT ride in the autonomous vehicle.  

[ ] NO, I prefer that my child does not go to RELLIS campus to ride in the autonomous 
vehicle. I will pick up my child at 10:15 AM on Friday, July 12th and return him/her to the 
camp’s location at 2:30 PM. 

Participant's Signature _____________________________________ 
Date_______________  

Parent or Legal Guardian Signature 
____________________________________  
(if participant is under 18 years old)  

Date _______________  


